

## SAN DIEGO ASSOCIATION OF GEOLOGISTS

October 23, 1974

Dear Member,

As a member in good standing in the S.D.A.G. and because space is limited, you are being given first opportunity of reserving a space for the 4th annual field trip. The trip will be by bus and will visit the Chariot Canyon, Elsinore, and Coyote Creek Faults in the Anza State Park area.

The overnite trip will be held December 14 & 15, and will cost approximately \$ 25.00 per person. Reservations for members only are being taken up to November 4th after which the trip is open to all interested persons. The only equipment you will need is a sleeping bag. All food except the first days lunch is included.

To reserve your spot you must send a \$15.00 deposit by November 4th to:

Ray Scaramella Treasurer, S.D.A.G. P.O. Box 20774 San Diego, CA. 92120

Include your name and address. Deposits are not refundable after November 15th. Make checks payable to the San Diego Association of Geologists......

Hope that you can make the trip

Mike Hart, Field Trip Chairman

P.S., Also included is an excellent guidebook with many papers on east county geology and groundwater problems .....

P.O. BOX 20774, SAN DIEGO, CALIFORNIA 92120